
2014-2015  Columbiette Officers

President  Rosemary Hoffmann              973-300-5325  
Past Pres      Mary Ann Stanek            973-702-7610
Vice Pres.  Pattie Losey                    973-383-8012
Secretary  Amy Keegan                   973-919-6951
Fin. Sec.  Colleen Testa                 973-579-3452
Treasurer      Carol Strand                   973-300-1948
Sentinel   Pat Keegan                   862-268-4176

Auxiliary 7784 Council 7784
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  Knights of Columbus Officers

GK...................SK Bob Barcelona 

Deputy  GK.................SK Bill McGovern
Spiritual Adviser..........SK Deacon Tom Sullivan

Chaplin Rev. Father Brian Sullivan

Chancellor..................Bob Kerwick 

Financial Secretary.....SK Bill Kadar
Treasurer...................Bill Spichiger
Recorder...................SK Tom Hudak

Warden.....................SK Bob Tiscornia 
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Patty Savacool- Newsletter Editor -  57 Ryerson Ave, Newton,NJ 07860    973-383-4560

 Dear Sister Columbiettes,
   I hope everyone had an Easter 
filled with the blessings of the Risen 
Christ and the joys of family.  
Congratulations to our three new 
members!  We are so happy to have 
you!  
May will be a busy month.  We’ll start 
off with the Western Chapter Comedy 
Night on Saturday, May 2nd.  Then our 
auxiliary meeting and baby shower 
will be on May 4th.  “Terry” from Birth 
Haven is coming at 7:00 to pick up 
the gifts.  Western Chapter is on May 
6th.   On May 10th, Mother’s Day, we 
will have the May Crowning in Mary’s 
Garden after the 9:30 Mass.  
Everyone is invited.  The Knights’ 
Wounded Warrior Breakfast will be 
on May 17th at the Newton VFW.  
Several Columbiettes volunteered to 
help out.  Everyone else is welcome 
to support the Knights by having 
breakfast.   Then we have the Flea 
Market, with set-up on Friday, May 
15th, and the market on Saturday, 
May 16th.  We’ll need baked items 
and workers.  Look for the sign-up 
sheet at the meeting.
Keep collecting back pack items, 
toiletries, and can tabs.  We will 
collect all of them at our June 
meeting on the 1st.  The State 
Convention is also coming up in 
June, on the 26th, 27th, and 28th.

peppermintpattycake@centurylink.net

MICHE 
One bag, Endless 

possibilities 
Catherine Testa, 

Miche Representative   
               973-670-1695               
                                                         

                               
 miche_chic@live.com

 

The Don Bosco Crier is published the last Wednesday of each month with the exception of  
June, July and December.  Articles should be submitted to the Editor by the 20th of 
each month.   Every effort has been taken to ensure that information is accurate.

AVON 
LORRAINE READ 

Avon 
Representative
(973)383-7934
973-868-4456

Dear Brother Knights,
My how time flies. Another month 
is almost coming to and end and 
the Columbian year is almost 
over. With that said there is no 
slow down in sight for the Don 
Bosco Council. 
This Friday April 24'th starts the 
first half of our candy drive to 
support Adults with Disabilities. 
We will be collecting donations 
Friday and Saturday in front of 
Hayek's market and Shop Rite 
Supermarket in Newton. On April 
24'th our council will be hosting 
the Paterson Federation Meeting 
at Good Shepherd Parish in 
Andover. We are expecting about 
100 members from various councils 
within the Federation to attend.
 For all alter servers that serve at Our 
Lady Queen of Peace we will be 
holding an alter servers appreciation 
night May 2'nd after the 5:00 mass. 
We will also be holding a corporate 
Communion Mass at Our Lady 
Queen of Peace July 5'th at the 9:30 
mass. There will be a pancake 
breakfast sponsored by the Queen of 
Peace Men's Club after mass to 
support the wounded warrior project.
Please come out and support this 
great cause. 
               

callto:+1973-670-1695
mailto:miche_chic@live.com
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The Heaney Family  (Mary Ann Stanek’s 
sister and family)

Repose of the soul of Raymond Heaney, Jr
 (nephew of Mary Ann Stanek)

 Nancy Bliesath (Daughter of Connie Pyne)
Stephen Losey (Son of Pattie Losey)

Dian Koster (Sister Columbiette)
Judy Moyer (Cousin of Pattie Losey) 

Louise and Geoff  Crann     
Rosemary Woodring (Sister Columbiette)
Kathleen Restuccia(Sister Columbiette)

Jennifer DiNardo (Daughter  of
 Susan and Jim Bodnar)

The Veliz Family
Mary Gregory  (Sister of Pat Fitzpatrick)

Dominick Restuccia  (Brother Knight)  (Brother Knight)
Jason Palazzo (Grandson of  Margie Palazzo)

Kerri Knight (Daughter of  Pat Fitzpatrick)
 Amy Keegan 

Father Angelus 
Pat Fitzpatrick
Laurie Gallant
Dan Coranoto

**********************************************************
Flea Market-Saturday, May 16th 

St .Paul's Abbey 7am-4pm

 
  

 

  

 

    

          

         

  

 

   

  
     
 

 

  
 

Calendar of Events
Knights  

           May

2—OLQP altar server 
recognition

7-22—OLQP Flea Market

14—Council Meeting

15—Columbiettes’ Flea Market 
set-up, St. Paul’s Abbey,
 3:00 pm
16-- Columbiettes’ Flea Market, 
    7am – 4 pm

17—Wounded Warrior 
Pancake Breakfast 

30—OLQP Flea Market
           

 June
11—Council Meeting
14—Wounded Warrior
         Tank Pull

 President's message (cont.)
    We have a full slate of officers to 
serve for the 2015 – 2016 
Columbiette year.  Please come to 
the May meeting to cast your 
ballot.  We will hold an installation 
ceremony for the new officers on 
July 18th after the 5:00 Mass.

May St. Theresa rain down 
miracles “like a shower of roses” 
on you.  And may God bless you.  

Rosemary

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

Columbiettes
     May

2—Western Chapter Comedy Knight 
Butler, Doors open at 7:00 pm

4—Auxiliary meeting and baby 
shower at St. Joe's at 7:00

10—May Crowning in Mary’s Garden 
after 9:30 Mass

15—Flea Market set-up at St. Paul’s 
Abbey at 3:00 pm

16—Flea Market at St. Paul’s Abbey 
from 7 am until 4 pm

June
1—Auxiliary meeting at St. Joseph 
Community Center at 7:00 pm

3—Western Chapter Meeting at 
Our Lady of the Lakes in
 Mt. Arlington, 7:00

26-28—NJ State Columbiettes 
Convention, Holiday Inn, Somerset

 

 

 

 

  

Potholders by Mike

Mike Holzli

Made to Order--Potholders

     9  Linwood Ave,Newton, 
NJ 07860 

862-268-6709  or 973-383-
6061

mikeholzli@gmail.com   

 Check out our websites  
          kofc7784.org               

donboscocolumbiettes.weebly.comdonboscocolumbiettes.weebly.com
 

 

  

 Calling all voices! Please join us as we “Summer
Carol” at the local nursing homes.  Anyone who has
 come in the past  will tell you how much it means
 to us and the patients. No prior experience needed!
When: Saturday, July 11th

Where:  Barnhill @10:30---Valley View @  11:15  The Homestead @2:30!  

 
 

It's time for football mania once more. 
Please see John Holzi for tickets. Next to 
the Fair this is one of councils biggest 
fund raiser please support the council be 
selling tickets and help make this event an 
other huge success. For tickets please call 
John Holzi. Speaking of the Fair it will be 
here before we know it. The Fair is a huge 
undertaking and we can use all the help 
we can get. Please contact Nick Testa if 
you able to help out this year. We can 
never have too much help. 
The Squires have added 4 new members 
to the membership roll. They have raised 
$390.00 with their Easter candy drive and 
there donating the money to offset the cost 
of transportation for the Saint Joseph 
student mission trip. Great job guys. The 
Squires had 70 children participate in the 
Saint Joseph Easter egg hunt held on 
April 5'th after the 9:30 mass. The Squires 
also have a summer work program under 
the supervision of Gary Carson were they 
will do yard work and small projects 
around your home. Please contact Gary 
Carlson to find out more about this 
wonderful program.
Vivat Jesus
Bob Barcelona GK

DONT FORGET  YOUR  GIFTS 
FOR THE  BABY SHOWER! 

  

http://kofc7784.org/
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